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IMO SECRETARY-GENERAL VISITS IMLI 

 

 

Mr. Kitack Lim (IMO Secretary-General and Chairman of the IMLI Governing Board) visited 

the Institute on 4 October 2016 and met the Institute’s Director, Professor David Attard and 

members of the IMLI staff. Mr. Lim expressed his pleasure to visit once again the Institute 

whose work and commitment to serving the rule of international maritime law is greatly 

appreciated by IMO and the world maritime community.  

  

 
 

Mr. Kitack Lim (IMO Secretary-General and Chairman of the IMLI Governing Board) and 

Professor David Attard (Director of IMLI) with members of the Institute’s staff 

 

During the visit, Mr. Lim and Professor Attard discussed the forthcoming academic year which 

will commence on 17 October 2016. Mr. Lim noted with satisfaction the record number of 

students enrolled in the Institute’s programmes for the academic year 2016-2017 and stated 

that the true spirit of an IMLI student is thirst for knowledge and humbleness in the 

performance of duties which serve the home country and the international community. Mr. Lim 

praised IMLI for instilling a positive attitude in its students, whose training is aimed to enhance 

capacity-building.  

 



Professor Attard thanked Mr. Lim for visiting the Institute, despite his very busy schedule, and 

expressed his gratitude to the Secretary-General and his Organization for enabling the training 

of maritime professionals at IMLI through the remarkable work of the IMO Technical Co-

operation Division.  
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